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Our website www.kslinternationalarchery.com has now been in existence for some 8 years and is
seen now in some 158 countries and various articles have been translated in over 20 languages. We
have been accessed by over 600,000 people worldwide and the numbers keep increasing annually.

It is through the generosity and Christian beliefs of Coach Kisik Lee that he wishes to continue to
share his coaching gift, through his website with the archery world; at no cost to the user. We wish
to continue to do this and are looking for your input to let us know you think and what you consider
could improve the website to reflect the needs of the archery communities worldwide.

e How it can be improved?

e How easy it is to access/navigate to what you are looking for?

e Should we modernise the look of the website to reflect latest trends in web design?
e |sthe information relevant to your needs?

e What other information would you like to see to be made available?

e Any other constructive input.

Please drop us an email with your thoughts - Contact us
Coach Lee sends his blessings to you all.


http://www.kslinternationalarchery.com/
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